
This week is the final week of the 

school year and we’ll soon start the 

long Summer holidays. It has been a 

very strange and difficult year this 

year and we couldn’t have the usual 

leavers assemblies in schools due to 

all the restrictions in place. I pray 

that you all have a wonderful      

Summer and have chance to catch 

up with friends and family. For those 

moving onto new schools and new 

classes in September, remember that 

God is always by your side and 

whether you feel nervous, excited or 

a bit of both he will always listen. 

God bless. 

                        Lisa. 

Joke Book 

What did the beach say to the 

tide when it came in? 

Long time, no sea? 

How do you know that bees are 

happy? 

Because they hum while they 

work! 

Stained Glass Butterfly   

You will need: 

Black card or paper 

Tissue paper 

Scissors 

Sticky back contact paper 

 

1. Cut out a butterfly shape from the black card and create an 

outline. 

2. Stick the butterfly onto a piece of sticky back contact paper 

and cut around the edge to fit the outline. 

3. Stick on small pieces of different coloured tissue paper to fill 

the outline of the butterfly. 

4. Hang in the window so the light shines through. 
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Prayer Corner 

Father God, 

Come be with us today, 

Fill our hearts with joy, 

Fill our minds with learning, 

Fill our classrooms with peace, 

Fill our lessons with fun, 

Fill our friendships with kindness, 

Fill our schools with love. 

                        Amen.     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to sign up to The Hope Club for Summer craft            

activities, videos, puzzles and live Zoom sessions.  



 


